Visualizing ADR/ODR - A Call for Creative Submissions

* Wanted: ODR/ADR-related Infographics, Mindmaps,
[llustrated Terms of Art or other Creative Visualizations for
display during Cyberweek 2012

¢ Submission Deadline: October 26, 2012

* Submission Procedure: Send contributions to
bill. warters@gmail.com with “Visualizing ADR/ODR” in the
subject line
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ODR Cyberweek 2012, a free online event exploring the application of dispute resolution
techniques in online environments, will be held Monday October 29 - Friday November 2, 2012 at
http://www.adrhub.com

This year, one strand of the conference will focus on the use of information visualization
techniques to help build understanding of ADR/ODR core concepts and promote social
engagement with ADR/ODR tools and techniques. Also of interest is the use of visualization
techniques in the waging of social conflict, for instance in social change and human rights
campaigns, as exemplified at informationactivism.org. Finally, we are interested in examples of the
use of visualizations when working with parties engaged in complex conflicts as a way to help
them move closer to agreement or conflict resolution.

Students and faculty in ADR courses or training programs as well as ADR/ODR practitioners are
invited to submit creative visualizations of ADR/ODR core concepts or infoActivism campaign
designs for display in an online gallery that will be highlighted during the Cyberweek conference.
We are seeking infographics, mindmaps, illustrated quotes, visually interesting explanations of
ADR terms, annotated videos and any other brief creative animations or data visualizations of
topics related to our theme. ADR-related terms for possible illustration can be found at
http://glossary.usip.org or other locations. Illustrations of terms of art unique to online dispute
resolution would be especially welcomed.

Creative Tools: A wealth of free online tools are now available to help in the creation of
infographics and other creative media. We recommend, for instance easel.ly or piktochart.com or
infogr.am or gliffy.com for infographics, and powtoon.com or prezi.com or voicethread.com for
creative presentation platforms, and tableausoftware.com/public for data visualizations.

Submissions for the Visualizing ADR/ODR Cyberweek gallery should be emailed to

bill. warters@gmail.com by Friday October 26th for inclusion prior to the opening of the
Cyberweek conference. The format can be a pdf or image file or information on where to find
embed codes for use within the online gallery. If you are part of a whole class of students that may
contribute, letting Bill know in advance will be useful, as will grouping all the submissions in one
email. Late submissions will still be accepted throughout the week for people inspired to
contribute. While we don't yet have any prizes to award (it could happen!), forum contributors
will surely be appreciated for their creativity, courageousness and community spirit and the
discussion and learning and portfolio development that ensues will benefit us all.

Registration for the free Cyberweek 2012 online conference is open. You may register at
http://cyberweek2012.eventbrite.com Once registered, you will begin to receive more
information as the schedule of events is finalized.



